
HARBOR NOTICE

All harbors will officially close on Saturday October 31, 2015 at 11:59 pm. 

• LATE LEAVER permits are available for the designated LATE LEAVER HARBOR, Burnham Harbor.  Any vessel left in the harbors after October 31st

without a “LATE LEAVER” permit may be impounded and the owner will be subject to fines and additional charges.  Boat owners are responsible
for taking weather and other factors into consideration when determining when to remove their boats from the harbor.

• Boaters with a LATE LEAVER permit can stay at the designated docks in Burnham Harbor until Sunday November 15, 2015 at 11:59 pm.  LATE LEAVER
permits may be purchased at Burnham Harbor on Wednesdays thru Sundays from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm from October 1st thru October 31st.  Commercial
Permittees who intend on maintaining a mooring for Late Leaver must notify the Burnham Harbor Master prior to October 31st.

• The LATE LEAVER permit fee is: $150.00 for Stalls 30' and under    $210.00 for Stalls 31' to 50' $280.00 for Stalls 51' and over

• PLEASE NOTE: Weather permitting, WATER service will be left on in ALL harbors until October 15th.
ELECTRICAL Service will be left on for the "Late Leaver" harbor until November 15th.

Dock  Box  and  Dock  Access  Notice
• All items on the docks and the contents of all dock boxes must be removed by Saturday, October 31, 2015.  In addition all locks must be removed

from the dock boxes.  There will also be no security for any docks other than those designated for Late Leavers after October 31st.  We are not
responsible for any items left in any harbor after Saturday, October 31, 2015.  

• Access gates may be chained anytime after October 31st.  No access to these docks is allowed once the gates have been chained.

Parking  and  Parking  Card  Notices
• The Montrose Harbor north parking lot will close on Monday September 21st at 6:00 am.  All vehicles must vacate this lot before then. The south

harbor parking lot will remain open.

• The 31st Street Harbor parking garage will have limited parking beginning Monday September 28th and will close on Monday October 5th.  All
vehicles must vacate this lot before Monday October 5th at 6:00 am.  The west harbor parking lot will remain open and limited parking will be
available along designated portions of the driveway.  Contact the harbor for more information.

• DuSable Harbor parking will be for paid parking only as of Sunday November 1st at 1:00 pm.  All vehicles must pay the daily or monthly parking fee
after this time and all seasonal parking passes will be de-activated.  Vehicles with seasonal parking passes must also vacate this lot before then.

• All late leavers must remove any vehicles from the Burnham Harbor parking lots by Monday November 16th at 1:00 pm. Any vehicles remaining
may be ticketed and/or towed.

• All parking cards belonging to boaters who do not have a late leaver permit may be deactivated after October 31st.  However, all boaters should
keep their parking cards if they wish to renew them for the 2016 season, otherwise a replacement fee will apply.




